120 Wall Street==-~Suite 31ll5--=New York City

May 9, 1938

Director of Athletics
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:=
- I would like to¢ know whether you would be interested in
playing in one of a series of intercollegiate basketball double-

headers to be held at the International Amphitheatre in Chicage

during the coming season.

Anearly response would be greatly appreciated.




